Notice of Working Spouse Provisions

Please be advised that in order to control the rapidly rising costs of
insurance for Greene County, Indiana, employees and share the costs with other
insurance plans, effective March 1, 2013, no spouse of a County employee is
eligible for primary medical insurance coverage if such spouse has insurance
available through the spouse’s employment.

If a current County Employee fails to sign and return the working spouse
disclosure form on or before October 31, 2015, the Plan Administrator will be
notified that the spouse is not eligible for coverage.

As a condition of employment, new County employees must sign and
return the working spouse disclosure form within Thirty (30) days following
commencement of employment with Greene County.



